
 Need for establishment of an Ayurvedic Medical College in Kandhamal district
of Odisha ? Laid 

 SHRI  SUKANTA  KUMAR  PANIGRAHI  (KANDHAMAL): I  would  like  to  bring
Government?s attention to a pressing matter regarding the establishment of a new
Ayurvedic Medical college in the tribal district of Kandhamal, Odisha. This region is
renowned for its rich biodiversity and abundance of medicinal herbs, making it an
ideal location for an institution dedicated to the study and research of Ayurveda.
The objectives of this proposed college would be to provide education and training
in Ayurvedic Medical, and facilitate research in the field of Ayurveda, with a focus
on the medicinal herbs found in the Kandhamal region, to establish a conservatory
for the medicinal herbs found in the region and promote sustainable harvesting
practices  to  ensure  their  availability  for  future  generations  and  to  provide
healthcare services to the local residents, utilizing the principles of Ayurveda and
promoting holistic health and wellness. I urge the Minister of AYUSH to consider
this proposal and provide necessary support for the establishment of the Ayurvedic
Medical college in Aspirational Kandhamal district.  This initiative would not only
promote the development of Ayurveda but also contribute to the socio-economic
development of the region.


